
MINUTES OF THE CLOSED SESSION – JULY 15, 2019 

BALLWIN BOARD OF ALDERMEN 

 

 The Ballwin Board of Aldermen convened in closed session on July 15, 2019 at 7:42 p.m. 

at 1 Government Ctr.  Present were Mayor Pogue and Aldermen Finley, Roach, Fleming, 

Stallmann, Leahy, Bullington, and Kerlagon, and City Administrator Bob Kuntz. 

 

 Mayor Pogue stated that the purpose of the meeting was to review the performance of the 

City Administrator and to discuss options for the future. City Administrator Kuntz offered a self-

assessment and answered questions from Board members. No official actions were taken. 

 

 A motion was made by Alderman Roach to adjourn the closed session.  The motion was 

seconded by Alderman Leahy.   

 

 The following vote was recorded: 

 

 Alderman Stallmann  aye 

 Alderman Fleming  aye 

 Alderman Finley  aye 

 Alderman Roach  aye 

 Alderman Bullington  aye 

 Alderman Kerlagon  aye 

 Alderman Leahy  aye 

 

 The closed session adjourned at 9:13 p.m. 

  

      /s/ Robert Kuntz     

      Robert Kuntz 

      Acting Secretary 

 


